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Aisha ate 3 apples and 
Henry ate 4 apples. How 
many apples did they 
eat altogether?
 

1 2 

There are 4 cars on the 
upper level and 5 cars 
on the lower level. How 
many cars altogether?

3 

There are two groups of 
birds �ying together. 
Five in one group and 
three in the other. How 
many birds are �ying 
together?

5

On my desk there are 
two pencil tins. One 
with �ve pencils the 
other with �ve pencils. 
How many pencils on 
my desk?

7 

There are 8 cows inside 
the yard and 1 cow 
outside the yard. How 
many cows altogether?

9

A:        

A:   

A:    

A:     

A:      
There are 5 windows on 
the left and 5 windows 
on the right. How many 
windows altogether?

4 

Sam bought three 
boxes of donuts with 
three donuts in each 
box. How many donuts 
did he buy?

6

The pram has two 
wheels on the front and 
two wheels on the back. 
How many wheels 
altogether?

8 

Alan collected 2 shells 
and Mary collected 4. 
How many shells did 
they collect altogether?

10

A:     

A:   

A:   

A:      

Mal caught 4 �sh in the 
morning and 5 �sh in 
the afternoon. How 
many �sh did he catch 
during the day?

A:      

Adding to 10 with visual cues - problems
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